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Parish Office Opening Hours:				              			   	
              Mon. 10.30am -2.30pm. Wed. 10.30am-1.30pm                                  	                                 Priests :
	Fri. 10.30am-2.30pm  Phone ; 068-36111.				   	                  Fr. Sean Hanafin   087-8341083
Email: tarbert@dioceseofkerry.ie							    Fr. Michael Hussey 087-2386084
Notices for Parish Newsletter have to be in on					    Safeguarding Children: 087-6362780 Wednesday by 12 Noon.								    Defib. Emergency No.    999 or 112
Webpage: www.stmarystarbert.com							(Outside Surgery Hours)


         
       
        Fifth Sunday of Lent
        6th April 2025
R.I.P.       Mary Lavery ( née Lydon ), Tuam.
	[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Day/Date
	Time
	Intention

	
Saturday 5th 

	
6pm
	
Eoin Fitzgerald, Barragougeen.    ( Months Mind )
Kitty and Dick Pattwell, Kilpadogue.

	
Sunday 6th 

	
11.30am
 
	Bob O’ Carroll, Pulleen.      ( 1st Anniversary )
Michael, Sarah and Joseph O’ Connor, Cockhill.
Joan and Jimmy Moore, Ballinoe.

	
Monday 7th 

	
_____
	
No Mass.


	
Tuesday 8th 

	
7pm
	
Mass in Ballylongford.

	
Wednesday 9th 

	
______
	
No Mass.

	
Thursday 10th 
	 
10am

	
Mass in Asdee.

	
Friday 11th 

	
10am

	
Mass in Ballylongford.

	
Saturday 12th 

	
6pm 

	
Thomas, Tommy and Mary Lyndon, Kilpadogue.

	
Sunday 13th 
	
11.30am

	
Emer Ward, Doonard Crescent.


PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND:     Fr. Pat Crean-Lynch    087-2200114.                                   
PARISH OFFERTORY COLLECTION       Sunday  30th March  -  € 903                Maintenance Fund - € 610                   
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                                                                          Online Banking - € 85                                             Míle Buíochas.  
DIOCESAN COLLECTION - for Peter’s Pence will be held next weekend Sat. 12th  / Sun. 13th April.                                                            You can use one of the Special Collection envelopes for it.
GRAVES – Families are asked to ensure that their graves are clean and tidy and to remove any unwanted items.

All our Masses at St. Mary’s Church, 
Tarbert can be viewed online at www.stmarystarbert.com
Prayer For Lent


Bless me heavenly Father
forgive my erring ways.
Grant me the strength to serve Thee
put purpose in my days.
Give me understanding
enough to make me kind.
So I may judge all people
with my heart and not my mind.

Teach me to be patient
in everything I do.
Content to trust your wisdom
and to follow after You.
Help me when I falter
and hear me when I pray
and receive me in Thy kingdom
to dwell with Thee someday.


TARBERT ACTIVE RETIREMENT GROUP – (over 55’s) meet in Tarbert Bridewell every Friday between 10.30am and 12 Noon. We have different activities every week followed by refreshments. New Members are welcome.

TARBERT TEXT ALERT - If you would like to join Tarbert Text Alert or would like to renew your membership to continue receiving texts from Be Alert please give your name, contact number & fee of €20 to Patricia Griffin or in to Tarbert Post Office. These texts are a vital communication from Listowel Garda Station.
                                      
A JUBILEE PILGRIMAGE - to Rome led by Bishop Ray will take place from 19th to 23rd of May.
For more details, please contact Nora on 087 - 9318976.

SHANNONSIDE WOMEN’S GROUP – are meeting on next Thursday 10th April at 3pm in the Community Centre.

IRISH SYNODAL PATHWAY - WHAT ARE THE PRIORITIES ? - The Irish Church will be having a Synodal Assembly in October 2026. What should the priorities be for this gathering ? Join the discussion through our Spring Gatherings either in person or online during the first half of April. For more information look under Diocesan News on the www.dioceseofkerry.ie website and click on the post about "Spring Gatherings." 

BEYOND OPTIMISM : THE GOSPELS AS A KEY SOURCE OF CHRISTIAN HOPE - Fr Séamus O’Connell will lead a morning of reflection on the journey from optimism to hope on Sat. 12th April from 10.15am to 12.45pm in Our Lady and St Brendan’s Pastoral Centre, Tralee. The morning will follow the way of Lectio Divina - the oldest Christian way of reading the Scriptures. All are welcome. 




THANK YOU - for your continuing support and financial donations that underpin the smooth running of St. Mary’s Parish Church. Please continue to donate what you can on a weekly basis at any of our Masses on Saturday, Sunday or Monday. Donations can also be made by bank transfer – our bank details are as follows :  
             
IBAN No- IE76 AIBK 9354 3380 3050 83, Account Name – Tarbert Church Account,
Bank - AIB, The Square, Listowel, Co. Kerry.
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